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11/11/2021 

To potential sponsors of the 2022 Northwoods Pond Hockey Championship: 

We are organizing the 7th annual Northwoods Pond Hockey Championship.  It is a one day pond hockey 

tournament on McKinney Lake in Grand Rapids set to take place Saturday, February 12, 2022.  The plan 

is to have eight rinks, 36 teams, and four divisions (gold, silver, rat rink, and last pick).  The primary goal 

of the tournament, which we have found success in so far, is to create an enjoyable and memorable 

community event that encourages people to get connected and be active during our long, cold winters.   

We also love that proceeds from the tournament will go towards digging water wells in Africa through 

an organization called WorldServe.  Founded in 1996, WorldServe International dedicates its efforts to 

become a leading provider of clean water wells in sub-Saharan Africa.  “Turning ice into water” captures 

our passion to play hockey so that people around this world can have clean drinking water.   A portion of 

the proceeds also go to various local non-profit organizations.  In the last six years $32,600 has been 

given for clean water and $6,500 to local non-profit organizations.   

We invite you to join us or continue to be as a sponsor of this event.  Event sponsorship is a wonderful 

way to advertise your business, invest in a healthier stronger community, and support both WorldServe 

and local non-profit organizations.  Please consider one of our sponsorship opportunities, which are 

outlined on the attached sheet.  We would also request sponsorship be turned in by January 7th as this 

allows us enough time to put together banners, signage, and other marketing information for the event.  

This tournament is a fun way to tap into people’s passion for a great game, while connecting people, 

and bringing a well-established annual tradition to this community with positive immeasurable effects.  

Thank you for your time and consideration in supporting this event and, ultimately, the people of this 

community and beyond.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (218) 398-0741 or 

email me at scallyjo@gmail.com.  For more information on the tournament, visit our website at 

www.pondhockey.graog.com.  

Sincerely, 

  

Jon Scally 
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